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March 8, 2012 
 
Re: SRX-Pro Version 2.2.1.1 Release 

 

To all of our customers and partners; 

i³ International is pleased to announce the upcoming release of SRX-Pro 2.2.1.1. This new version will 

be available on April 2, 2012. All units from that date forward will be using 2.2.1.1 unless the customer 

or integrator request otherwise in writing. 
 

Note that Special Build routings will remain unchanged and will follow previously approved 

specifications. In order to move the Special Built routing to the new SRX-Pro 2.2.1.1 software release, 

the integrator/end user must indicate so in writing. 
 

There are a number of fixes that have been made since version 2.2. 

 

• Improved system stability, less freezing and crashing on both Server and Mobile versions 

• Increased mobile and smartphone support and stability 

• Fixed storage issues and motion detection problems on AD-4016 capture card 

• Images on Remote now work correctly when connected to the Server. 

 

For a comprehensive list of SRX-Pro 2.2 features, see our technical bulletin “SRX-Pro Version 2.2 

Release” on i³ International’s Media Library. 

 

Please contact technical support at support@i3international.com or by phone: 1.877.877.7241 if you 

have any other questions or issues. Thank you very much for your attention and cooperation. 
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